CITY OF THE VILLAGE OF CLARKSTON
Historic District Commission
Certificate of Appropriateness

Plans for: 43 S. Holcomb Street
Homeowner: Bonnie Valuet

Plans approved by the Commission on September 28, 2013.

This Commission is pleased to grant a Certificate of Appropnateness for proposed work,
specifically as presented, at 43 S. Holcomb Street. The Commission approves the plans
that include:

. Inétalﬁng three Velux flexible sun tunnels on the southern side of the second-story
portion of the roof.

e The sun tunnels should not be highly visible to an onlooker looking squarely at
the front of the home from the sidewalk.

The members of the Commission thank you for your application, and we wish you well
‘with your project. Please contact us if you make any additions or changes to your plans.

( éa Catallo, Acting Chairperson




